
Porters Grange Primary School 

School Minutes - 1.11.2018 
 

  A register was taken. Thank you to the councillors that 

attended. 

  Eco and School councillors have had their badges handed to 

them, any councillors unable to attend will have badges handed to 

their classes. 

  Mrs Chaplin attended the council meeting today to discuss and 

listen to feedback about snacks at break time – councillors thought 

some of the prices were too high and discussed some new products they 

would like to see. They also discussed raising money by fundraising so 

the price can be brought down. 

 The councillors would like to see a plot of land where they could 

grow and sell their own produce at snack times and Yr5 and 6 would 

be happy to begin selling snacks at break times on a rota basis. 

  Yr 4 councillor suggested a first aider to be on duty on the 

playground to deal with injuries. 

  Briefly spoke about the ‘bring and buy’ sale and councillors 

agreed that a lucky dip would be a good idea for items of lesser 

value. 

  Miss Baylis suggested councillors help with the stalls and 

organising items for sale one afternoon. 

  Lastly the councillors have suggested a meeting with the Heads 

of School to discuss matters that are important to them. 


